Lode Tennis Club

The Twenty Third Annual General Meeting of the club
will be held at 7.30pm at 22 Abbey Lane,
Lode on Tuesday 3 September 2019

Agenda
1. Election of the Committee of Management and the officers.

2. Matters arising from the minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on
11 September 2018.

3. To amend to constitution to include a new officer position of IT Administrator, and to
elect someone to that position.

4. To receive the Treasurer’s Report.
5. To set membership fees for the forthcoming year.
6. Any other business.

Chairmans’s Report
Your tennis club continues to thrive and the court has been maintained to a very high standard.
Our thanks to those dedicated members who have helped with general court maintenance like
sweeping and weeding and moss treatments. We can always use more help from members with

this! Keep an eye out for emails about court maintenance days.

The clubs finances are healthy, and we are hoping to obtain grants this year to enable us to
replace the court fencing over this winter. Watch this space.

Details of this new fencing (complete with a practice wall) can be seen here:-
http://www.tenniscourtsuk.co.uk/gallery.html

So with this in mind we would love your support with our fund raising activities which we hold
from time to time during the year. The next one is on 28" September at Bottisham Sports and
Social Club. We have some unusual quiz night subjects will we hope you will find different and fun!
There is a fully licensed bar and we provide a sumptuous ploughman’s supper. Teams of up to 6 people,
7pm for 7.30pm start. The contributions we ask for this are £8 each. Contact Jeff on C812194 or John
on C812227 to book a place. Why not get together with some friends and come out for a really good
sociable evening!

Any views you may have about the running of the club and/or any constructive suggestions for
improvements would be most welcome.

Jeﬁc Kemps’cev Chairman
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